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 On Christmas Eve Eve our trav-
els included a stop at Evil Twin 
Custom Cycles for their Christmas 
Open House. The place was busy 
with well-wishers sharing Christmas 
Cheer. 
 Along with the food, drinkables, 
and socializing was the opportunity to 
meet the new owner of Evil Twin Cus-
toms. Yes ~ you read that correctly. 
For those who haven’t heard the news 
yet…. Robert has sold the shop and is 
retiring. Wow ~ how about THAT!! 
Yay for him! 
 So this was kind of a combo Mer-
ry Christmas ~ Retirement ~ Meet-
the-New-Guy Party 
 We met the new owner, Chase 

Jorgensen, and had a brief but good 
conversation with him. He told us 
that the same crew will be staying on. 
One of the most important comments 
that you our readers & Evil Twin cus-
tomers overall can take away from 
what we learned is that Chase wants 
a smooth and seamless transition. “No 
one should notice a difference.” 
 So we wish Robert all the best in 
his retirement and wherever that path 
may take him. Best wishes to Chase 
as well as he embarks on this new en-
deavor. 
 We look forward to working with 
you in the future.

Betsy & Bruce

Evil Twin Custom Cycles Changes Hands

Evil Twin Custom Cycles is located at 
58 N. Country Club Drive in Mesa, AZ 85201

Reach them by phone at 480-784-0040
or online at www.eviltwincustomcycle.com/ or 

www.facebook.com/Evil-Twin-Custom-Cycle-141872662498341/
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